S0a/8i July 80, 1964

Very Bev. Gerald M. C.Fitzgerzld, s.P., Servant Gensrsl
Via Coell

Jemes Springs, Nﬂr Msxico 870235

Very Raversnd dear Father Gerald:

Thank you very much for your lsttsr of July 27th with
Archbishop Cody's reply to your requsst tddresud tu hlm
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‘writh this problem. I is presumsd that in your constant concern
for these mbappy men you do not rule out the close cooparstion of
"~ reputabls uyu’h!ﬂrhu:nddootmvﬂhmrhnm in these cases.
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ARCHBISHOP OF SANTA FE




